
 

NEWSLETTER 27                                                 28th April 2023    

 

Incorrect Date  

Last week’s newsletter mentioned the school will be closed Tuesday 2nd May for a bank holiday. 

Apologies but this was meant to read Monday 1st May!  

 

We sent a Parentmail to our year 6 families to let them know that, once again, the ‘Friends of 

Little Plumstead School,’ have kindly agreed to buy all Year 6 leavers a 

hoodie to mark the end of their time at the school. 

The deadline for ordering is Wednesday 3rd May 

Rabbit class have been experimenting with sinking and floating this week in Science! We each 

chose 1 item from the classroom and made a prediction as to whether we thought it would sink or 

float. We then tested our items and found out if our predictions were correct. 

 

 

Trading Cards  

Polite reminder that any type of trading cards are not allowed in school.  

They will be confiscated if seen.  





EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES  

DATE TIME (where 

applicable) 

EVENT/ACTIVITY 

1st May   School Closed — May Bank Holiday  

2nd May   School Open  

3rd May 9.05am Piano Assembly—Pam Clarke will invite Parents of 

pianists 

5th May  PM Party in the Playground  - Non Uniform Day 

8th May  School Closed — King’s Coronation  

9th-12th May  SATS - Y6 

23rd - 26th May   SATS - Y2 

24th May 12pm—3pm  Y5 - World Choir Event @ Norwich Theatre Royal   

29th May—2nd 

June 

 Half Term  

5th June   School Open  

8th June  Class Photographs  

29th June   Sports Day - More information to follow  

Dates for your diary 

Pastoral Support 

Mrs Hall, our pastoral support worker is available to support children and families 

in school. Please email pastoral@littleplumstead.norfolk.sch.uk  if you would like 

to speak with Mrs Hall. 

ABSENCE REPORTING/SICKNESS POLICY  

Please call the school before 8.45am if your child/ren is too unwell for school. There is an             

answerphone so a message can be left at any time. Please call each day of  absence. If your child 

has vomited or has diarrhoea, they must be kept off school for 48 hours from the last episode. 

Plumtree Club  

 
Please could any queries and bookings for Plumtree Club (breakfast/after school club) be made 

directly with the club. Mrs Palmer, Plumtree Club Supervisor, can be contacted on: 

plumtreeclub@littleplumstead.norfolk.sch.uk 

 


